
HOWARD COUNTY MISSOURI GENEALOGICAL SOCIETY

Quarterly Meeting


Wednesday, November 20, 2024


The quarterly meeting was called to order by President JY Miller at 1:30 p.m.


Members present: Kathy Biswell-Brady, JY Miller, Tim Jackman, Gwen Wilder, and Patsy Miller 


Minutes:  The minutes of August 21, 2024 were approved as presented.


Treasurer’s report: The Treasurer’s report for August was submitted by email.  John has not

	 submitted his bill for the purchase of the printer.  He is donating his Windows 10 

	 computer so it will be compatible with the new printer.


President: JY reported that membership has remained the same.  Is anyone interested in

	 editing the Newsletter?


Vice President: Kathy reported that there has been considerable interest in the

 collections, both in person and via electronic communications.  Pat Hildedick donated

some Fayette High School yearbooks.


Old Business: Patsy reported that she had found water on the floor, and reported it to the

	 Librarian.  There was no serious damage.  She is working on organizing the Family


 History Files.

	 Gwen reported that she is organizing the books on the new shelving—Family Histories 

	 and Civil War books are completed.


New Business:  The floor was opened for the nomination of officers.  Tim Jackman moved that 

the current officers be retained.  Patsy Miller seconded.  All were in favor


Tim reported that the Howard County Historical Museum is getting organized and looking for 
Howard County memorabilia.  They hope to be able to open soon.

Gwen reported that Howard County Chapter DAR is sponsoring Wreaths Across America at the 
New Franklin Mount Pleasant Cemetery, on December 14 at 11:00 a.m.

	 

The next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, February 19, 2025 at 1:30 p.m.


The meeting was adjourned at 2:15 p.m.


Gwen Wilder, Secretary


